

TOWN OF AVON ,

2020 SEP -8 A 9:01

TOWN CLERK

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, September 17, 2020 at 7:35 P.M. regarding property located at 1 Kiddie Drive. This hearing will consist of Site Plan Review under Section 12-2. The proposal will entail constructing an 18,000s.f. addition to the existing building along with associated parking, utilities, and stormwater improvements for the site. Also, in conjunction with a Site Plan Public Hearing the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing in regard to a Special Permit under Section 5-4 Water Supply Protection District. The hearing will either be held in the Avon Planning Board Office at the Avon Town Hall, Buckley Center or will be conducted via remote participation. The meeting link can be found at https://www.avon-ma.gov/node/59/agenda/2020.

Plans may be viewed prior to the hearing at Town Offices by appointment only or found on the Town Website https://www.avon-ma.gov

Charles Comeau, Chairman AVON PLANNING BOARD

Publication dates: September 3, 2020 and September 10, 2020 in The Brockton Enterprise